

600 County Shop Lane Burlington, WA 98233-9772 (360) 757-8801 fax (360) 757-8019

January 21, 2003

Chief of Police Bud Bowers City of Burlington 900 E Fairhaven Ave Burlington, WA 98233

Dear Chief of Police Bowers:

This letter is to affirm Skagit Transit's commitment to providing transit vehicles when required by the City of Burlington Police Department.

Skagit Transit will also continue to provide vehicles in civil emergencies in compliance with Skagit county Emergency Management System requirements.

Thank you for the opportunity to assist in serving the citizens of the City of Burlington. Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at 360-757-8801.

Sincerely,

Mayor Sharon Dillon, City of Sedro-Woolley Vice-Chair

Mount Vernon City Council

Board of Directors:

John Cheney,

Chair

Mayor Dean Maxwell, City of Anacortes

Dale S. O'Brien **Executive Director**

JSO/jsa

Mayor Roger "Gus" Tjeerdsma, City of Burlington

Joanne Valentine, Burlington City Council

Mayor Skye Richendries, City of Mount Vernon

fed Anderson. Skagit County Commissioner

Cenneth A. Dahlstedt, skagit County Commissioner